
State Water Holding "Polish Waters" (Państwowe Gospodarstwo Wodne "Wody Polskie") 
Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk 
ul. ks. Franciszka Rogaczewskiego 9/19, 80-804 Gdańsk 
Phone: +48 58 326 1888 • Fax: +48 58 326 18 89 • Email: gdansk@wody.gov.pl 

www.wodypolskie.gov.pl 

 

 

  

Gdańsk, 14 September 2022 

GD.RPC.503.56.2022.MJ 
  By distr ibution l ist   

N O T I C E  N o .  5 6 / 2 0 2 2  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 

2233 as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal Of 

Laws/ of 2022, item 1097 as amended), the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk would like to 

announce that:  

 

From 19 September 2022 until the end of December 2022, the Miłomłyn lock will be closed for navigation.  

The lock closure is due to the need for urgent renovation: replacement of the lower and upper gates of the 

lock. The existing gates will be replaced with identical ones made of new material. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience. 

 

Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


